PUBLIC NOTICE
Town of Swanton, VT

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Swanton Selectboard will conduct a public discussion of the enforcement of the provisions in the Swanton animal ordinance that pertain to cats including the provisions that prohibit cats from running at large and creating a nuisance on the property of others.  The discussion will take place at the Selectboard’s Tuesday, October 21, 2014 meeting at 7:15 p.m. in the Town Office Meeting Room at 1 Academy Street in Swanton, Vermont.  The Board is seeking public input on this topic from cat owners and property owners. Members of the public are also welcome to attend the public discussion and offer input.  Please call 868-7418 for more information.
